

ALL Portsmouth Primary Hub 
Thursday 16 November 2023, 16:00 -17:15 
(online via Zoom, link will be shared nearer the meeting date.)Another great session on offer – and, as always, it’s ALL free!
Isn't it time we moved beyond 'diversity'? 
Practical strategies for decolonising the primary MFL curriculum
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This session explores how, as primary languages practitioners, we are perfectly placed to adapt our curriculum offer to ensure that lesson content moves beyond tokenistic notions of 'diversity' to encourage even young learners to confront the challenging realities of life in a postcolonial world, enabling all pupils, regardless of their background or ethnicity, to achieve the best possible outcomes. Through discussion, real-life examples and an examination of alternative versions of the same story, we will ask ourselves one of the most challenging questions faced by language teachers today: what could a decolonised MFL curriculum actually look like in practice? 
Ellie Chettle Cully is a qualified primary practitioner, currently working as the specialist French teacher and Languages and International Lead at an inner-city primary school in Leicester. She is passionate about creating a buzz around language-learning through engaging and creative MFL lessons, designated curriculum days, international partnerships, trips and extra-curricular clubs.  Ellie works with student teachers; speaks at conferences on the subject of primary languages; blogs; and runs the Association for Language Learning's Leicester Primary Hub. 

If you would like to know more about this event, please email Liz Lord at lizlord0502@gmail.com.
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